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Club news… 

WETHERSFIELD CLUB & SHOP 
An update on what’s been happening with your local amenities. 
 

         Effective from Monday 5th July 

At the end of March this year we 

set up a just giving page to raise 

funds for improvements which 

were needed for the shop. We can 

now confirm that thanks to your 

generosity we managed to collect a 

staggering £6,199.70. Again, thank 

you so much for all your support. 

FUNDRAISING TOTAL 
 

WHAT WE OFFER 
- Local meat from Priors Hall 

Farm. 

- Fruit & Veg in our 

refrigerators, along with 

frozen items in our cabinets. 

- Daily Newspapers & 

Magazines (pre-order). 

- Fresh Bakery, including 

Bread, Rolls & Cakes. 

- Post office service twice a 

week (Tues & Fri). 

- A wide range of products 

which currently stands at 

over 800 lines. 

- A selection of cards for 

every occasion & flowers 

sourced locally. 

- A delivery service 7 days a 

week outside of our opening 

hours. 

What’s coming up this year 

We are already planning some great 

entertainment nights for later in the year, when 

hopefully by then things will be a little bit 

different. Our annual 3-day beer fest is set to 

return in October and a plethora of Live music is 

provisionally booked from late summer onwards. 

There will also be some great club nights 

including Quizzes and Bingo, plus we’re hoping to 

end the year on a high as our spectacular NYE 

party will be back with lots planned to round out 

2021! All our upcoming events can be found at: 

www.wethersfieldclub.co.uk/events 

The Shop started out as a small delivery service last year at the beginning of Covid and has now grown into a 

fully operational permanent shop for the village. The club committee decided to run with this after the 

temporary closure of the bar and wanted to offer a service to the village during what have been very tough 

times. Without the support and loyalty of the villagers this would not have been possible, so we would just 

like to say a massive thank you to everyone who uses us and has donated to the improvements of the shop. 

Have a look at how the work started (left) and the finished project (right) photos below! 

OUR NEW SHOP OPENING HOURS 
 

Club Membership 2021 

We welcome everybody in the Club, so if you have new friends 

or neighbours, please bring them along. Membership is not 

required to use the Club; however members receive a 

significant discount on all purchases from the bar. For details 

on how to join and prices please head to our website and click 

on the ‘Join the club’ button, alternatively you can visit the 

shop or club during opening hours. 

The Committee have set Friday 23rd July as the date for the 

AGM. The reason for this is because restrictions have not yet 

been lifted sufficiently to allow the meeting to be open to all 

members who would wish to attend. We hope to have the 

meeting in the club, but the hall has also been reserved. 

 

Monday 10:00-13:00 15:00-18:00 

Tuesday 10:00-13:00 14:00-16:00 

Wednesday 10:00-13:00  

Thursday 10:00-13:00 15:00-18:00 

Friday 10:00-13:00 14:00-16:00 

Saturday 10:00-13:00  

Sunday CLOSED  

 


